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Dear Chair and Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am writing in support of LD2283.  
I know you have heard testimony from gun safety advocates from a number of 
organizations, from people in the medical professions, and from a number of folks 
with a good deal of knowledge about this issue.  I am someone who supports this bill 
because I do understand that it will strengthen the Extreme Risk Protection Orders 
(ERPO) and make it more difficult for a tragedy such as the one in Lewiston to occur.
Please vote “Ought to Pass” and demonstrate your commitment to do whatever you 
can to make Maine a state that puts the safety of its people first.
Thank you for your time.


